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May 20, 2010 
 
 
Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
Re:  Docket No. 09-2424-01 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 Below are the responses to the Commission’s questionnaire sent April 29, 2010 in Docket No. 09-
2424-01 to the Utah Rural Telecom Association (“URTA”): 
 
1. If the proposed rule change is implemented, the anticipated cost or savings to each of your members: 

 
Response:  The proposed rule would not result in any additional costs or savings to the members of 
URTA.  The difference would be in how intrastate revenue is calculated and that would vary 
member to member and case to case. 
 

2. Identify each member with fewer than 50 employees; 
 

Response:  Bear Lake Communications, Beehive Telephone, Carbon Emery, Direct 
Communications, Emery Telcom, Hanksville, Gunnison Telephone, Manti, Skyline Telecom, 
Union Telephone. 

 
3. Identify each member with 50 employees or more; 
 
 Response:  All West Communications, Central Utah Telephone, South Central, Strata Networks. 
 
 If the Commission has any further questions, please let me know. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
  Stephen F. Mecham 
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